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TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME – 26TH/27TH September 2020 - Year A 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 26th  5-00PM In thanksgiving – M and A Wilson 26th Sunday Ordinary Time 

(Day of thanksgiving for the 

Harvest) 
Sun 27th  8-30AM 

10-30AM 

People of the Parish 

Catherine and Patrick Devenney 

Mon 28th NO MASS   

Tues 29th 12-30PM Private Intention Holy Archangels 

Wed 30th 9-00AM Intentions of Anne-Marie Day (80th Birthday) St Jerome 

Thurs 1st  

October 

9-00AM Tom Reynolds St Therese of Lisieux 

Fri 2nd  9-30AM 

7-00PM 

Funeral – Graham Hull 

Holy Souls 

Guardian Angels 

Sat 3rd  10-00AM 

5-00PM 

Eileen Kelleher 

People of the Parish 

 

 

Sun 4th  8-30AM 

10-30AM 

Mary and James Avery 

Margaret Pakes 

27th Sunday Ordinary Time 

 

 

COLLECTIONS – GIFT AID ££419.00         NON-GIFT AID £313.65 

         STANDING ORDERS 19th -25th September £289.50 

 

CONFESSIONS – by arrangement with Fr Philip (after Mass would be most convenient – please speak to a 

steward) 

 

RECENTLY DEPARTED – Irene (Renee) Bastable. Funeral Mass Tuesday 6th October at 11-30AM.  

Only the immediate family are attending the Reception into Church the night before. Only 30 people can 

attend the Funeral Mass. Please contact Paul Nash (Renee’s Nephew) on 01562 888210 if you wish to 

attend. Graham Hull, Friday 2nd October at 9-30am on Friday 2nd October, followed by burial at Norton 

Catholic Cemetery. Only 30 people are allowed to attend to ensure that we follow the regulations set out by 

the government.  

 

 

COMMUNION AT HOME – If you have been receiving Holy Communion at home in recent months, 

please telephone the presbytery to arrange a visit.  

 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk


VOTIVE CANDLES – If you wish to have a votive candle lit for your personal intentions, please take one 

and place it in the marked baskets. These will be taken to the front of Church and lit by a steward. You can 

leave the usual donation in the dish.  

 

PARISH MASS BOOKS – This weekend we will reintroduce the Parish Mass books. These will be collected after 

Mass stored for a week and reused the next weekend. A separate set of books will be used for each Mass.  Please can 

we request that you do not remove the Mass books from Church.  

 

CHURCH ROTAS – All Church rotas are still suspended; we thank you for your patience and understanding at this 

time. Please can we remind people who have keys not to let themselves into Church, this is to ensure we are not in 

breach of the regulations/guidance issued by both the Government and the Archdiocese of Birmingham.  

 

FATHER HUDSON’S CARE - On 26-27 September, the second collection is for Father Hudson’s Care to support 

their mission of supporting vulnerable people across the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Father Hudson’s reaches out to 

people of all ages who need help, advice, and support at times of adversity. Please give generously to this worthy 

cause. Please donate online if possible, through Just Giving:  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/FHC2020. Alternatively, we now have the option to donate by text. Text 

FATHERH and the amount you want to donate to 70085 to donate. Texts will cost your donation plus one standard 

rate message. For example, to donate £5 text FATHERH 5.  If you wish to donate at Mass, please put your donation in 

a clearly marked envelope.  

 

CAFOD – Next weekend a collection will be taken for CAFOD Family Fast. An envelope will be given to all those 

attending Mass. Please place your offering in it, seal it, and place it with your donation for the Church in the basket as 

you leave. If you wish to Gift Aid your donation, complete the attached slip, and put it in the envelope. Those not 

attending Mass can leave a donation at the presbytery.  

 

ST VINCENT DePaul SOCIETY: Your Parish SVP has been fully operational during these difficult and uncertain 

times. We have kept in regular contact, with all the people who we have visited in the past by telephone, attending to 

various requests of help and assistance. So, if anyone would like to be contacted for a chat or in fact need support in 

anyway or knows of anyone who may need help, the SVP can be contacted via our Parish office. Just to add that all 

our work is carried out on a strictly confidential basis. Thank you to all our Parishioners who have supported us. 

 

FOODBANK - Harvest Shopping List - Please could you bring in any items from this list to donate to Foodbank. 

Long life milk, Fruit juice/Fruit cordial/Squash,  Breakfast cereal,  Jam/marmalade, Tinned rice pudding/custard, 

Tinned ready meals (chilli, meatballs, curry, ratatouille ,macaroni cheese), Tinned fish, Tinned meat (corned 

beef/ham), Jars of cooking sauce, Hot chocolate, Small Jars of coffee, Tinned Fruit (in juice preferably), Biscuits, 

Packets of mashed potato/Tinned potatoes, Healthy snacks (small boxes of raisins/apricots), Toothbrushes/Toothpaste, 

Shower gel & shampoo, Roll on deodorant (male & female), Shaving gel/foam. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

Hagley CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL is holding its open morning on Saturday 10th October 2020 from 9am-12pm. 

Individual family tours are available for students in Year 6 and each child may be accompanied by one adult. Face 

coverings must be worn by adults. Booking is essential due to limited numbers, please 

visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-morning-saturday-10th-october-2020-tickets-121758195039 to book your 

tour. 

 

 

October is the month of the Holy Rosary, please encourage this important prayer with others, and try to pray the 

rosary daily yourselves – even if it is just a decade.  

 

Reminder – all donations for Fr Des must be handed in to the presbytery by Wednesday evening.  
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